
Dear Parents & Guardians of Incoming 6th grade students, 
  
Welcome to Marlboro Middle School!   
  
Recognizing that becoming a middle school student brings many new experiences and 
responsibilities, we want to provide opportunities that will support our students with this 
transition. Incoming students are oftentimes anxious about finding their classrooms, 
locating the cafeterias, and opening their lockers. In hopes of reducing this anxiety, MMS 
will be open for 6th grade students, their parents/guardians, and older siblings prior to 
the start of the school year. Parents and older siblings may tour the building with their 
6th grade student to locate assigned classrooms and lockers on August 27 or 28. Please 
be sure to bring a copy of your child’s schedule with you. Student schedules will be 
posted to the Parent Portal by August 27.   

  

When:  August 27 from 12 p.m. to 2 p.m. and August 28 from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
  
Where:  Please come to the front of the building and park in the lot opposite the flagpole. 
We will greet you in the main office lobby area. 
  
This opportunity is suggested, but not mandatory. 6th grade teachers will tour the 
building with their students on the first day of school and will provide numerous 
opportunities for them to practice opening their lockers. 
  
Looking forward to a great year, 

  

  
Mrs. Pat Nieliwocki    Mr. Jim McCann    Mr. Eric Tatgenhorst 
Principal                       Vice Principal   Vice Principal 
	


